
  

July 7, 2022 
 
Ms. Alexandra Zobel 
Assistant Environmental Technician 
Division of Environmental Quality 
Department of Environmental Services 
30 Church Street 
Room 300B 
Rochester, New York  14614 

 
Subject: 24&32 York Street 
  Rochester (C), Monroe County 
  Spill No. 1901036 
 
Dear Ms. Zobel: 

 
The Department has reviewed the Corrective Action Plan dated June 9, 2022 for the above-referenced site.  The 
Plan is acceptable to the Department. 
 
Please notify the Department at least one day in advance of any site activities related to the corrective action so 
that we may have the opportunity to be onsite. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 585-226-5322. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gregory P. Young 
Professional Geologist 1 
Spill Prevention and Response 
Region 8/Division of Environmental Remediation 
 
 

 
 


